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While the requested price increase for garbage services is reasonable, assuming Gilton can properly justify the
increase, the two additional changes requested to the garbage contract are out of bounds. These terms were a part of
a public bid and the contract signed with the city. If they want these terms changed, it should be put out to a new
public bid to allow competing agencies to bid under equitable terms. If I remember correctly, Gilton was only low
bidder due to small and local business allowances allowed in such public bids.

The city council has a duty to protect the citizens of Oakdale who are paying for this service. These newly requested
terms need to be rejected unless Gilton is open to a new open, public bid with these new terms listed in the bid
documents.

Tim Anglim
Oakdale Resident
Sent from my iPhone
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